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Present: Mr Harris, William Harmer and Amelie Bailey from Lulworth, Noah Pittard and Helena Cox from Durdle Door, Coco Mooney and Billy Hannam from Kimmeridge, 
Apologies: Seb Bailey and Meagan Muir from Chesil-preparing for nativity playTghe
1. The School Council agreed that a “worry box” would be a good addition to their area in the hall.
Mr Evans agrees and he has asked Mr Harris to check it on a weekly basis on Friday afternoons.
Mr Evans will let parents know about this new project in the January Newsletter.
2. The School Council area in the hall was discussed. It needs individual photographs accompanied by individual statements from each School Councillor.
Mr Evans is looking forward to seeing the end-product.
3. Coco, William and Billy will meet with Mr Evans next term to start to prepare the School Council questionnaire focussing on how safe our children feel in school.
Mr Evans will arrange to meet the “working party” before the next School Council meeting and will bring along some templates for them to consider
4. The School Council agreed in principle to purchase some Kindle Fires from their funds which the school budget will match fund. They are pleased that they will give all of our children more “computing time” in lessons
Mr Harris suggested that we wait until January to see if there are any “sale offers” and then Mr Evans will arrange a meeting between Helena Cox, School Council Treasurer, and Mrs Caile, Finance Officer
5. The School Council would like to help with the future purchase of a larger climbing frame. It was suggested that they could organise events like Discos, Movie Nights or Talent Shows to help raise money.
Mr Evans suggests that they invite a PTFA Rep to a future meeting to discuss a joint funding strategy as we are looking at large amounts of money.
6. The School Council would like to promote the recycling of cardboard in school as well as paper.
Mr Evans suggests that Helena Cox also asks about charges…when she meets with Mrs Caile next term.
7. The School Council would like some new reading books in school.
Mr Evans suggests that they invite Miss Evans, English Subject Leader, to a meeting to share their views with her. Miss Evans can then do some research and report back to the next meeting on costs…
8. The School Council would love to help to buy a new play house for Corfe in the future.
Mr Evans suggests that they invite Miss Ives, Mrs Cude or both to a future meeting to share with them what they would buy in a perfect world and then the School Council can plan ahead and decide what they are going to raise money for first
9. The School Council enquired about when footie4dorset Club re-starts
Mr Evans has confirmed with Lee that it will re-start on Tuesday February 28th so there is no clash with Choir for the first half term.
